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City Clerk’s Office Returns to Main Floor City Hall 
 
Renovations in the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall are complete.   
 
Starting on November 6, 2017 members of the public can access the City Clerk’s Office, 
located immediately north of the Main Lobby, using the main doors at City Hall or the 
Link entrance between Main City Hall and North Wing.  
  
Visitors requiring a barrier-free path of travel can use the Main entrance to City Hall, the 
Link entrance from the ramp off of George Street, just north of the main entrance, or via 
the ramp from the north parking lot off of Water Street.  
 
Please call 705-742-7777 extension 1820 for more information. 
 
This information is available on the City of Peterborough website www.peterborough.ca.  
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For further information please contact the undersigned: 
 
John Kennedy, City Clerk 
City of Peterborough 
500 George Street North 
Peterborough ON  K9H 3R9 
705-742-7777 Ext 1799 
Toll-free 1-855-738-3755 Ext 1799 
jkennedy@peterborough.ca  
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